
SUPPORT NEEDS DURING NEW VENDOR ONBOARDING

Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
Shown here is a matrix of common support needs during the onboarding process and which provider (PaymentWorks or the Purchasing Division) is responsible for providing support.
As you can see, the onboarding phase begins with the department determining whether the needed vendor already exists within the SAP Vendor Master Data, and if not, sending the PaymentWorks invitation. During this phase, the Purchasing Division provides support to the department, if needed.
During the vendor phase of account creation and completion of their online registration form, you can see that the responsible support provider is PaymentWorks. 
Vendors are provided contact information for support needs directly from PaymentWorks in their email communications. With vendors being required to complete the process independently, it’s important that the department not intervene with the vendor during the process.
The Purchasing Division provides support for departmental needs during the final onboarding phase, if needed. Remember to watch your onboarding tracking dashboard and use Learning Materials available on the Purchasing website as your primary support resources. If you have more specific needs or questions, contact the vendor help email for assistance and not PaymentWorks.
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